
 Creston Neighborhood Association and the City of Grand Rapids would 

like to invite the imaginations of our community’s children and adults in     

helping us design and organize the building of  a new playground at Briggs 

Park!  In partnership with the Non-profit KaBoom, in just one day, we will build 

a brand new playground to be enjoyed by our neighborhood children for years 

to come.  We will need all of our community’s assets to make it happen!  Please 

join us for the beginning that will become an exciting and fulfilling volunteer 

opportunity and investment for our neighborhood.      

Agenda  

4-5pm: Children will 
draw and share their 
vision of their dream 
playground. 

5-8pm: Adult volunteers 
will compose wish list 
of playground 
equipment. 

 - Identify      
community resources. 

 - Establish various 
planning committees.   

Creston Neighborhood 
Association 

 
Connecting North End 

Neighbors 

Location:  Palmer Ele-
mentary  School. 

Address: 309 Palmer St 
NE 

Room: Library 

Childcare and  
Dinner will be provided. 

Please RSVP. 

Questions? Call CNA’s 
Community Organizer 

Mac Brown 

Ph: 454-7900 

Email: 
mbrown@crestongr.com  

Do You Love 
Playgrounds? 

Date: 3/16/11 

Time: 4-8pm 

Help us Design and Build a New 

Playground for Briggs Park! 

Sweet St. Kaboom Playground 


